
 
January 26, 2018 

 

Kansas Corporation Commission 

Attn:  Ms. Paula Murray 

266 N. Main, Suite 220 

Wichita, KS 67202 

 

RE:  Docket No.  18-CONS-3278-CPEN; 

 

Dear Ms. Murray: 

 

Please accept this letter as Prairie Gas Operating, LLC’s formal request for a hearing in Docket No. 18-

CONS-3278-CPEN.   

 

Additionally, please accept this as Prairie Gas Operating, LLC’s formal proposal to enter into a proposed 

settlement agreement with the Kansas Corporation Commission regarding the above described Docket 

No.  Upon acceptance of the proposed settlement Prairie Gas will agree to withdraw its hearing request, 

pay the proposed fee contained in the docket, and enter into a settlement agreement, that contains 

language that we are settling by agreement and not as an admission of the allegations or claims made 

within the Docket.     

 

If you are in agreement with this proposal please forward the proposed settlement agreement at your 

earliest convenience so that we may send same to counsel for review, and upon approval, execution.  We 

look forward to working with you to settle this matter promptly.  This offer is subject to withdraw at any 

time for any reason.   

 

If you have any questions I may be reached at (817) 681-7600 or at iacrey@pge-llc.com. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

 

Ian B. Acrey, 

Manger 
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